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September 2, 2020

NOTE: This meeting was held in Town Hall closed to the public due to the COVID-19 virus. It was aired for the public
on Facebook Live.

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at pm, with the following members
present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Judy Kerns, Matt Hull and Brandon
Sweeney and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for August, 2020 were approved.

General Fund Report was $243,949.60.

Mr. Levey noted that the Antietam Waterline Replacement and Extension project has begun.

Mr. Levey noted that only two bids were received for the Treatment Plant Gate and Fence project. Mr. Hull made a
motion to accept the bid from Frederick Fence Co. Ms. Kerns seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Mr. Lord gave an update on the Water Advisory Board meeting. Mr. Hull noted that concern was expressed by a
Boonshoro rep about why the work on the spring weir wall was a shared cost.

Mr. Levey resigned as Assistant Mayor & Water Commissioner.
Meeting adjourned at 8:06 pm.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



townhall@keedysvillemd.com

rom: Justin Holder <jholder2004@gmail.com>
"~ Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 4:38 PM
To: Town Hall
Subject: Questions for tonight's meeting

To the water board:

Why is the contractor installing the line to Antietam dr, the engineer that designed the line and the state Fire Marshall
all telling myself, and the residents of 16 Antietam dr that the water line being currently installed is too small to service
the properties on it?

Why are only some of the properties on Antietam dr in a w1l district getting a temp water line?

Thanks,
Justin



